
BullShee~
so I took a couple of ... Oh, never
mind-suffice it to say that the
photo did not come out. Look for
Beth at upcoming meetings and
welcome her aboard.

On October 21 and 22, the Illinois
Arborist Association will be hosting
its 21st Annual Conference and Trade
Show at the Holiday Inn Convention
Center in Tinley Park, IL. The two-
day event will feature debates and
discussions on the state of the Illinois
tree-care industry, along with special
Spanish -language sessions, live
demonstrations and a trade show
with more than 40 industry compa-
nies exhibiting the latest supplies and
equipment. For more information on
registering, call 877-617-8887.

Lynn Wesson.

Congratulations to Lynn Wesson of
Fox Valley Golf Course who, as of
now, has the very enviable title of
retired golf course superintendent.
Lynn is excited to wake up and not
worry about the weather, and can't
wait to begin the "tour" of golf
courses he has always wanted to play
but never had the time to do so.
Best of luck, Lynn, and you are
welcome to start the tour at ACC
(just no thongs).

Congratulations to Joe Giuliano
and his wife, Stacey, on the August
3rd birth of their son, James Vincent.
Joe is assistant superintendent at
White Pines G.C. The 19-inch long,
5.9-pound James and his mom are
both doing great!

Congratulations to Jennifer and Rusty
Stachlewitz on the birth of their baby
daughter, Perris Audrey Stachlewitz,
on July 8, 2003 at 8:18 a.m. Perris
came into the world weighing 8

(continued on page 30)

MAGCS offers its deepest condo-
lences to the family of Brian Winkel
on the passing of Brian's mother,
Dorothy, on August 11. Our
thoughts and prayers are with you
during this difficult time.

For those of you who've been won-
dering what Tony Rzadzki (former
superintendent of Cantigny Golf
Club) has been up to lately, you can
find out for yourselves by signing up
for the Wisconsin Turfgrass Associa-
tion,s golf outing, scheduled for
October 8 at Tony's brand-new club
and Wisconsin's only Jack Nicklaus
Signature golf course, The Bull at
Pinehurst Farms in Sheboygan Falls,
WI. The club's grand opening took
place on August 18 with the Golden
Bear himself kicking things off.
The outing will raise funds for the
Wisconsin Distinguished Graduate
Fellowships in Turfgrass Research;
format will be a four-person scramble
teeing off at 10:30 a.m. This is a great
opportunity to playa highly-rated new
facility (albeit in the land of cheese
and Packer fans), and Tony would
love to see some of his old friends and
catch up. For registration information,
call Audra at 608-845-6536.

If you are at all like me and my
wife (which is a scary thought, come
to think of it), you have HGTV
programmed into your remote.
On August 17, the home of Mark
Anderson (assistant superintendent
under Henry Michna, CGCS at
Winnetka Golf Club) was featured
on the network at 7:00 p.m., and
again at 10:00. Congratulations
on your beautiful home and your
15 minutes of fame, Mark!

Welcome to our newest MAGCS
member, Beth Whitehouse of Dow.
Beth introduced herself at the
August meeting, and a photo was
taken, but it was taken by me after
18 holes of golf with a VERY effi-
cient beverage cart staff on the
course, and my back was acting up

October 21-22 - Illinois Arborist
Association's 21st Annual Confer-
ence and Trade Show at the
Holiday Inn Convention Center
in Tinley.Park, IL. Again, more
info follows.

October 8 - Wisconsin Turfgrass
Association's Fundraiser Golf
Outing at The Bull at Pinehurst
Farms, Tony Rzadzki, CGCS
host. More info follows.

October 7 - ITF Combined Golf
Day at Prairie Landing Golf Club
in West Chicago, IL, Tony
Kalina host.

October 6 - Fall session of
Rutgers Professional Golf Turf
Management School begins at
Rutgers, the State University of
New Jersey, in New Brunswick, NJ.

September 23 - MAGCS
monthly meeting and golf
championship at Shoreacres in
Lake Bluff, IL, Tim Davis host.

September 6-7 - GCSAA's
Chapter Delegates Meeting at the
Kansas City Airport Marriott in
Kansas City, MO.

September 9 - MAGCS Scholar-
ship Golf Outing at Orchard
Valley Golf Course in Aurora, IL,
Jim McNair, CGCS and Harry
Loverohosts.

November 5 ..::...Annual Midwest
Turf Clinic at Medinah Country
Club, Tom Lively, CGCS.host.

November 15 - Annual Nt1\GCS
Fall Dinner Dance at Aurora '
Country Club, Julie and John
Gurke, CGCSHosts.

.............................• ~ .

..................................•.•.

John Gurke) CGCS
Contributing Editor
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the Bull Sheet (continued from page 28)

pounds and measuring 19-~ inches.
As you may remember, Rusty is the
new turfgrass instructor at Kishwaukee
College, and will be responsible for
sending young, impressionable turf
students out into the big world of
golf course management where we
can really mess them up.

---
PerrisAudrey Stachlewitz.

The baby boomlet continues ...
warm wishes to Steve Partyka of
White Pines G.C. and his wife,
Dawn, on the birth of a healthy girl,
Brianna Marie, on August 1.

This was handed over to me from
Dudley Smith (retired superinten-
dent of Silver Lake Country Club):
Recently, on a Sunday in July, a
group of guys went fishing on Lake
Michigan with Captain Craig Marfia
(former MAGCS member). The
group consisted of Scott Armstrong
(Conserv FS), Sonny Bain (Willow
Run G.C.), Todd Schmitz (Phillips
Park G.C.), Ray Schmitz (retired-
Flossmoor C.C.) and Dudley.
During the four-hour fishing trip, six
fish were lost and six were caught.
Dudley won the money for largest
fish, a beautiful brown trout that
weighed in at 9 pounds. Todd came
in second with a coho salmon that
just missed the mark at 8-1/2
pounds. As usual, Craig did a won-
derful job as captain and host for the
charter adventure. He played the
role of strict disciplinarian by yelling
at a couple of the "fishermen" who
tried to land a fish with rod in one
hand and beer in the other. A good
lesson for all was learned that day.

a.
Dudley shows off his 9-pound
brown trout-Dudley is the

one with the glasses and hat.

For sale: Three Floyd McKay drill
machines-$12,000 each or $35,000
for all three. All in good working
condition. Call Bob Miles at 630-
514-8983 or e-mail him at
bmiles@amlilife.com

NEW IN RENTAL!
SOIL and WATER

SCIENTIFIC ANALYSIS

v: J. ZOLMAN & SON

7100 Blackburn Ave. JIr Downers Grove, IL 60516
Lab Services by Brookside Laboratories Inc.

RIVERWALLS LTD.
P.o. Box 562, Barrington, Illinois 60011

Turfgrass Soil and Irrigation Water Specialists Since 1964

Locally based services include Physical Soil Testing,
Tissue. Lime and Environmental Analysis

Tel (630) 964-9702Fax (630) 964-9769

29 FOOT LIFT
6,000 LB. CAPACITY

Excellent machine for
building retaining walls

GOLF COURSE ENHANCEMENT

16400 S. 104th Avenue
Orland Park, IL 60467

(708) 349-8430

Shoreline Stabilization, Creek Crossings
Stream and Spillway Re-Constructlon

1-888-254-4155
OFFICE: 847-382-9696

DARRYL SCOTT BURKETT FAX: 847-516-0116
C.E.O. MOBILE: 847-366-5400

E-mail: riverwallsltd@aol.com
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